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Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  

Melbourne, 11 September 2023 
Australia – Victoria 

No. 366 - 2023 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip 
 
St Kilda 
St Kilda Marina Entrance Channel Temporary Lit Starboard Lateral Buoy Removed 
 
Date: Immediate 
 
Previous Notice: 032(T)-23 is referred and cancelled 
    
Details: Mariners are advised that the temporary lit Starboard Lateral buoy, with 

characteristics LFl.G, has been removed from St Kilda Marina entrance channel at 
at approximate location 37° 52.299’S, 144° 58.406’E (WGS84).  
 
Maintenance dredging has been completed and the temporary buoy is no longer 
needed.  
 

Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 143, 155 
 
Further Notice: No further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact St Kilda Marina on (03) 9534 0448. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Kemp  
 
A/Manager Regional Planning  
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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